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I oppose this. Oregonians pay for enough taxes on things already.  Residents are 

moving from Oregon because it is becoming too expensive to live here. Instead of 

taxing us working folks to death, stop giving so much money to people that don't 

work. Put restrictions on Foodstamps. No sodas, energy drinks, fancy coffees.  


